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Weblark Engineering Ltd acknowledge that counterfeiting is a serious issue and 

poses a significant safety hazard within our industry. Weblark Engineering Ltd do 

not use, nor condone the use of counterfeit or grey market products. Weblark 

Engineering Ltd also expect our supply chain to adhere to our ethical business 

standards and mirror our practices and procedures. 

 

Weblark Engineering Ltd have a stringent policy and procedure to ensure we do 

not have counterfeit (non-conforming) products entering our supply chain. 

Weblark Engineering Ltd will only purchase products from our approved supplier 

list. 

 

Weblark Engineering Ltd will inspect all parts upon receipt and ensure that the 

parts are compliant to manufacturer’s specification. Any part that is deemed to be 

counterfeit will be documented and an investigation carried out by Weblark 

Engineering Ltd and the supplier. Depending on the outcome of the investigation, 

the supplier may or may not be conditionally reinstated as an approved supplier of 

Weblark Engineering Ltd. 

 

Once a part is confirmed to be a counterfeit part, company directors are notified. 

This is enforced by procedures and controls in place that are compliant with the 

Aerospace industry standards. 
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